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1 | P a g e  
 

The following is a summary of the subjects acted on during the Monday, September 9, 2024, at 4:30 p.m. 
meeting (Summary of an open meeting in compliance with O.C.G.A. §50-14-1 (2).  

Chairman Glyn Thrift presided with Vice-Chairman Blake Hendrix, Commissioners Gregory Thomas, David 
Robinson and Jonathan Williamson in attendance. County Administrator, Bryan Aasheim; County Clerk, 
Kellie Lank attended remotely.  

The Metter Advertiser was notified of the meeting, but no representative attended this meeting. 

1. Call to Order 
Chairman Thrift called the third public hearing to order at 4:30 p.m. and opened the floor for comments 
about the proposed millage rate increase. 

2. To Hear Public Comment on the Proposed 2024 Millage Rate Increase 
Citizens attending the public hearing included: Chairman-elect, Brad Jones; Candler County EMS Director, 
Xavier Winkler; Tre’ Ross and Alvarado D. Morales. 

3. Adjournment 
At 4:48 p.m. Chairman Thrift closed the public hearing as no citizens requested to address the commission 
in regards to the 2024 Millage Rate Increase. 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------  
Kellie Lank, County Clerk       
Attest 
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